
Betty Jo Mahan <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org>

Fwd: Please forward to all members - RE: Davis Property on Maryville Pike 37920 
1 message

Terry Gilhula <terry.gilhula@knoxmpc.org> Wed, Mar 7, 2018 at 10:43 AM
To: "Mahan, Betty Jo" <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org>

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Pat Paschal <pkpasc@comcast.net> 
Date: Wed, Mar 7, 2018 at 9:52 AM 
Subject: Please forward to all members - RE: Davis Property on Maryville Pike 37920 
To: contact@knoxmpc.org 

Dear MPC Members: 

As homeowners/residents in the Mt. Olive/Bonny Kate area of South Knoxville who travel Maryville
Pike frequently, we would like to request a postponement on the hearing for the property located on
Maryville Pike, near Rudder Road.  The sign for this just went up this week and do not feel the
community had had time to investigate exactly what Mr. Davis plans for this property. 

Additional traffic generated by 69 homes, PLUS additional traffic from the proposed I.C. King Park
expansion, PLUS the limited-site curve coming South from Mt. Olive School, PLUS traffic from Mt.
Olive Baptist Church, all seem to warrant some type of changes in Maryville Pike at this point. 

Perhaps Mr. Davis could attend the next South-Doyle Area Homeowners meeting to discuss his
intentions. 

Thank you for considering this request. 

Donald G and Patricia K Paschal 

7234 Settlers Path Ln 

Knoxville TN 37920 

865-609-7300 
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